
Community Announcement: Bond Authority Passed 

May 06, 2025 

We are excited to share that our bond authority passed on May 3rd, 2025! This important 
step marks a significant milestone in our efforts to improve our infrastructure and address 
much-needed repairs. 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who participated in the process and supported 
this initiative. Your engagement, input, and dedication played a vital role in helping us move 
forward toward a stronger, more resilient future. 

Together, we are building a better community. 

 


